
&arch 28, 1942 

Dear Dan: 

-'\ 
I mail.ea you a letter yesterd4y in connection 

with a speci al. edition of the Stat'-'Teleg:.·aa to be 
issued on the occasion of the opening of the Consolidated 
Airefr~t Corporation's new bombing plant in Fort Worth . 

Attached is the l ast full paga ad l sold you 
and which appeared in the Texas & Paci.fie special 

. edi t ion November 1, 19Jl. 

A.G. C. 


